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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

         14
th

 October 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Why not begin the Christmas holidays with some festive family fun!  

 

We are offering pantomime tickets for Jack and the Beanstalk at Weymouth Pavilion 

for the bargain price of £10 each; usually £15 adult, £13 child.  It will be a great 

atmosphere to enjoy with fellow St. Mary’s families. 

 

The tickets are for the 6pm performance on Monday 19th December.  You will need 

to make your own travel arrangements to meet at the Pavilion for 5:45pm. 

 

If you would like to come along to this event, please complete the slip below and return, 

with payment, by Friday 21st October. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Many thanks 

 

PTA Team 

 

 

Reply Slip: 

 

Child’s Name__________________________________________ Year _______________ 

 

Number of tickets required:   Adults [      ] £10 each                              Children [      ] £10 each  

 

 

Adult contact name and number _______________________________________________ 

 

Please complete and return this to the school office by Friday 21
st
 October along with payment in 

full! 


